
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, February 7th.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
Attention first through fifth graders:  Student Council will be sponsoring a skating party 
at Astro Skate on Wednesday, February 10

th
.  Tickets will be on sale Monday and 

Tuesday morning this week from 8:05-8:30 A.M.  in front of Mrs. Gould’s class-
room.  Tickets are $8.00 (cash only) and you must have a completed permission slip to 
purchase a ticket.  No tickets will be sold the day of the event.  We hope to see you 
there! 
 
Remember!  It’s going to be cold this week—dress accordingly! 
 
This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


